
Subject: Re: Wayne, question about Vifa DX-25
Posted by Wayne Parham on Tue, 26 Jun 2012 02:07:26 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Honestly, the new tweeter is real, real close to the old tweeter.  They made a good copy.  The
measurements I get from both are so close you get as much difference moving the microphone
around.

There are a couple peaks that might get up to 95dB, but average sensitivity is lower than that,
between 93dB and 94dB.  It's about a decibel higher between 1kHz and 5kHz than it is between
5kHz and 10kHz too.  A gradual downward trend up into the top octave. 

As for whether or not I'd put an old tweeter on one side and a new tweeter on the other, I think I
probably wouldn't.  I suppose that's kind of a perfectionist thing, 'cause they really are close.  But
still, they just don't cost much money so I'd probably swap 'em both.
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